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Attached are the Planning Director's report, Special Use Permit
application and other materials. The Planning Commission
minutes of January 3, and 17 and February 28, 1973 will be
transmitted to you as soon as they have been approved.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact
Mr. Tosh Hosoda of this department at 546-3242.
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